
 
 

 

January 30, 2018 
 
 
Re: RFP Cancelation - RFP 644456 Identity and Access Management (IAM) Solution 
 
 
To All Respondents: 
 
The University of Arkansas System has issued “Intent to Award” letters for both phases of this 
RFP.  Further review has revealed that an independent IAM solution is not in the best interests 
of the University at this time.  Therefore, the University hereby withdraws the “Intent to 
Award” letters, cancels the IAM RFP, and elects not to pursue an independent IAM solution at 
this time.  The University appreciates the time and effort expended by each respondent to this 
RFP. 
 
Best Regards, 
 

 

   

Nationally Competitive Student Centered Research Institution 

 

Whitney Smith 

Procurement Coordinator 

IT Products/Services and Development Specialist 

Business Services 

ADMN 321 

1125 W. Maple 

Fayetteville, AR 72701 

P: 479-575-5158 | F: 479-575-4158 

wesmith@uark.edu | http://procurement.uark.edu/  
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